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Dear City College Community,

| am pleased to announce the debut of the CCNY Strategic Planning website. This site contains
important information about the strategic planning initiative and provides up-to-date information on
where we are in the process as we enter the next phase.

The homepage contains strategic planning documents located under Milestones and Momentum. This
link will also be the place to click to see our progress toward plan goals. Another important feature is
the Feedback tab where you will be able to provide thoughtful input to any and all of the strategic
planning committees. You will be able to upload and submit documents. Your comments can be
anonymous if you wish, or you may include your email address which the committee(s) will use only to
ask additional questions about your feedback or seek clarification.

Briefly, here are some other highlights within the site:

¢ Upcoming Events will include announcements of upcoming strategic planning discussions such
as town hall meetings.

o Milestones and Momentum houses the strategic planning committees’ preliminary report. This
section will also be used to document achievements and measure our success in carrying out
the plan objectives.

e About the Process contains the project charge, framework and timeline.

e The Committees tab displays each committee’s charge, membership and meeting dates/times.

e Resources houses documents/reports that the committees had access to throughout the
process to help inform their discussions.

e FAQ provides information on various topics such as initiative goals, providing feedback, etc.

e News is a repository of announcements and updates provided throughout the process.

e The Feedback tab provides the opportunity for you to submit input that will be distributed to
the appropriate committee chair(s) to inform their respective committees.

We encourage you to visit this site often to keep updated on this important campus initiative.
Link:

http://www.ccny.cuny.edu/strategicplanning/
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Maurizio Trevisan
Provost
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